
From: Gourley, Christina L (DFW)
To: Nishikawa, Tracy (ECY); SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Cc: Pater, David (ECY)
Subject: RE: Ecology"s Comments-Campbell Lake Access Redevelopment Project
Date: Monday, December 17, 2018 11:24:01 AM
Attachments: A509181p - Redevelopment.pdf

Good Morning,
 
Thank you for your comments regarding SEPA DNS 18-069, Campbell Lake Access Redevelopment.
We are looking forward to improving access to Campbell Lake via our site.
 
In regards to the float, plans are provided (attached) for the site including the float. Functional
grating will be considered in the design.
 
Pervious pavement is not an option on areas that are used by trailers because of the turning that
occurs. Swales are located on either side of the property and the majority of the asphalt paving is
occurring as overlay or as a change of surface from compacted gravel. The amount of impervious
surface will decrease with the implementation of this project, as seen in the drawings.
 
We thank you for your time and comments and we look forward to working with you on this project.
 
Thank you,
 

Chris Gourley
Biologist
Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife
(360) 902-8392
 
 

From: Nishikawa, Tracy (ECY) <tnis461@ecy.wa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 8:32 AM
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov>
Cc: Gourley, Christina L (DFW) <Christina.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov>; Pater, David (ECY)
<DAPA461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Subject: Ecology's Comments-Campbell Lake Access Redevelopment Project
 
Good Morning,
 
Please find attached a comment letter from the Department of Ecology regarding the
project located at 2029 24th Ave. S., Seattle, Record# 3025443-LU.
 
Thank you
 
Best Regards,
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Tracy Nishikawa 
Regional Secretary / Assistant to Regional Director Tom Buroker
Department of Ecology / Northwest Regional Office
P 425-649-7012/ tracy.nishikawa@ecy.wa.gov
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